
Su'rveying L.L.C. 

468 Allen Hill Road, Brooklyn, CT 
(860) 119-2240 

April 12, 2013 

Re: Application of Langevin Limited Partnership, 496 Allen Hill Road, Brooklyn, CT 

To whom it may concern: 

As a property owner adjoining the aforementioned property, this letter is sent as a 
notification that an application has been submitted to the Town of Brooklyn Planning and 
Zoning Commission for an Event Facility Permit. 

The application is scheduled for a public hearing with the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning 
Commission on Wednesday, May 1, 2013 at 7:00pm at the Clifford B. Green Memorial 
Center. The application and plan is available for review in the Brooklyn Town Hall, 
Zoning Department. 


